
 

 

13th November 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Beech Road Lantern Parade 
Thursday 26th November 

 

The Year 3 children and their families at Oswald Road School have been given the opportunity to take 

part in this year’s Beech Road Christmas Lights Switch-On event, which includes a lantern parade from 

Beech Road Park to Chorlton Green. The children will have lots of fun in school making their lanterns 

with ‘We Are Adventurers’ Forest School Leader, Paul Wilcox, which they will bring home before the 

parade. 

 

Details for the event are as follows: 

 

5.30pm - Children and Parents/Carers gather in Beech Road Park (Year 3 teachers will be present to 

join in the fun!). 

 

6.00pm - Parade to set off from Beech Road Park towards Chorlton Green. 

 

6.30pm - Lights switch-on at Chorlton Green. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: If you wish for your child to participate in the parade a Parent or Carer MUST 

accompany them throughout the whole event.   

 

It should be a wonderful evening for the whole community. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child there on the night! 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Sharon Griffin, Leanne Eldridge, Satnam Singh and Channi Davis 
(Year 3 Class Teachers) 


